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14/09/2022 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 

Next week there will be an opportunity for you to attend a very informal meeting with your child’s 
new class teacher together with other parents. You will get the opportunity to meet your child’s 
new class teacher. You will be given details about Home Reading Book expectations, Homework 
and PE Kits. You will also be able to find out about the work your children will be covering this year 
and how as a parent you can help and support at home. It will also be an opportunity for you to 
ask any questions about the year ahead. 
 
Please note the gate will close at 3:00pm to avoid any disruption until 3:15pm.  
 

The sessions will start promptly at 2.55pm – 3.15pm and will be in your child’s classroom. The 
session dates for each Key Stage and class are listed below. 
 

KS1 
 
• Y1 Mrs Wilkinson on Tuesday 20th September 2.55pm 
 
• Y2 Mrs Horne on Tuesday 20th September 2.55pm 
 
• Y2 Mrs Regnart on Tuesday 20th September 2.55pm 
 
KS2 
 
• Y3 Mrs Monaghan on Thursday 22nd September 2.55pm  
 
• Y4 Mr Kelly on Thursday 22nd September 2.55pm 
 
• Y5 Mrs Thew on Wednesday 21st September 2.55pm 
 
• Y5/6 Mr Hutton on Thursday 22nd September 2.55pm 
 
• Y6 Mrs Sawyer on Thursday 22nd September 2.55pm 
 

Cont/d… 
 
 
 

mailto:admin@newdelaval.northumberland.sch.uk
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We hope to see as many parents there as possible. The support from home is a vital part of our 
children’s educational journey and working together we will achieve so much more.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mr P Struthers 
Headteacher 


